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May 28, 2012

David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

Attention: License services and Penny Ingram

PO Box 47250

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

Olympia, Wa 98504-7250
Re:  Withdraw of Application for commercial ferry service TS-111927
Dear Mr. Danner,

On May 31, 2012, in the Commission’s open meeting, the Commission approved Docket TS-120446, the sale and transfer application between Sean McNamara d/b/a Bellingham Water Taxi, and Pacific Cruises Northwest, for a portion of commercial ferry certificate BC-10.

Sean McNamara d/b/a Bellingham Water Taxi also has a pending application in Docket TS-111927 for a new ferry certificate in a similar territory.  Because the Commission has approved the sale and transfer in TS-120446, I request to withdraw my application in Docket TS-111927 pursuant to WAC 480-07-380(3) as it is unnecessary to proceed with that application.

I have conferred with the other Parties to this matter and they support this motion to withdraw.  

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Sean McNamara

Bellingham Water Taxi
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